
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

UPS Canada Negotiations Update #7  (Final Offer)  
 

 

September 19, 2020  

 

 

Sisters, brothers, 

 

 

Negotiations to renew your collective agreement concluded today with the company making a final offer. This 

comes after seven consecutive days of intense talks in Toronto, from Sunday, September 13 to Saturday, 

September 19.  

 

Your bargaining committee will be taking the company’s offer back to you for a vote. An information package 

containing the full offer, a cover letter and voting instructions is currently being put together and will be sent 

to you by mail over the coming weeks. Please also watch for more information directly from your local union.  

 

The vote on the offer will be conducted by online and telephone voting.  

 

As always, future updates will continue to be posted in the workplace and on teamsters.ca/UPS over the 

coming weeks. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local union directly.  

 

Thank you for your continued involvement in this highly important aspect of your work life.  

 

 

In solidarity,  
 

 

 

 

 

Richard Eichel      François Laporte 

Director, Parcel Division     President  

Teamsters Canada      Teamsters Canada  

http://teamsterscanada.org/en/ups-canada-negotiations/

